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Message from the Head Teacher 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

KOINONIA 

 

”God is faithful, by whom you were 

called into the Fellowship of his Son, 

Jesus Christ our Lord.” 

1 Corinthians 1:9 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There has certainly been an Autumnal feel to mornings this week.  It is 

great to see all the children settling into the routines and getting stuck 

into their learning.  

We are very sad to have to say goodbye to Mrs Hurley next week who 

has been offered a full-time post at King’s.  We will miss her Spanish 

expertise and after school clubs so much but we do understand that 

people do need to move on sometimes and we wish her every 

success. 

We are also saying goodbye to Lara Taylor as a School Governor.  In 

her eight years as a Governor she has been Vice Chair, Chair of 

Resources Committee, carried out Head Teacher performance 

management and been fully involved in three OFSTED inspections 

and two SIAMS Inspections. 

A huge thank you to Lara from the whole school community. 

Have a great weekend. 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones  
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School Calendar 

September 

16 - Clubs start 

24 - Maple and Sycamore Classes to Clevedon Beach 

24 - Scholastic Book Fair arrives until 30th  

28 - FoCS AGM 8pm on Teams 

30 - Swimming starts for Oak Class pm 

October 

1-4 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

7-11 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

8 - Parents Evening - 3.30 - 5.30pm 

9 - Parents Evening - 5.30 - 7.30pm 

10 - School Photos 

14 - Nasal Flu Immunisations - YR-6 

16 - Open Day 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday mornings 

Flute - Wednesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons starting 16 

September 2024. 



 

 

Well done to Sycamore Class who have had 94.79% attendance this 

week! They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear for the first 

week in September.  Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 

8.45am are counted as late and arrivals after 8.55am once 

registers close count as a missed morning session and are included in 

attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class  94.44%    Whole school  92.98% 

Sycamore Class  94.79% 

Birch Class   90.80% 

Oak Class    94.05% 

 

 

School Lunches 

Please see the menu for this term below.  Orders must be placed for the week by midnight 

on the Wednesday before. Please order on School Money. 

Attendance 



 

 



Clubs 

These are the clubs that are running this term.  You will have received text 

messages confirming your child’s places today.  Once your child is on the 

register then they have the place for the whole term.  If your child is unable to 

attend at any time then please let the office know. 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS) 

News 

Well, hopefully your children will have told you all about their Christmas card designs! (Sorry! 

But, yes, we’re thinking ahead to Christmas already)  

 

A few adult helpers have been into school this week assisting the children with their 

Christmas card designs.   We do this every year and it’s such a lovely project.    Soon, your 

children’s designs will be sent to you with a price list for the cards, and the other items their 

design can be printed on, along with details of how to order.  

Top tip - tea towels, mugs, or tote bags make great gifts for grandparents! 

We make a small commission with each order, and the percentage decreases with time.  We 

would appreciate all orders to be made and paid for by 16th October.    

 

Less exciting, but quite necessary is the AGM.   It’s scheduled for 8pm on Thursday 26th 

September on Teams.   Everyone is welcome, and a link will be made available a day or two 

beforehand.   

The constitution is available to read on the school website via ‘parents info’ then choose 

FoCS on the drop down menu.  It’s there to officially state our purpose and give a general 

guide to expectations for the AGM.  

 

We will be voting for a chair, a secretary and a treasurer.  Potentially, we can have up to 2 

people in each post.   If you’d like to be part of the committee, please let us know via the 

office.  Everyone is very welcome to join the meeting and take part in our discussion and 

voting, or just sit back and watch!  

 

And lastly, a reminder to please please use Easy Fundraising when ordering just about 

anything online, and to sign up for the Asda Cashpot for Schools.   At no extra cost to 

yourselves, FoCS can make a small commission from each order.  

 

Thanks,  

Kirstie, Lucy and Cass 

 



 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Betsy 

Ferne for being a superstar helper at snack and tidy up time. 

Jack for being persistent in improving his self-care skills this 

week. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Oskar 

Billy-Joe for having a great start back to school. 

Leo for amazing work in phonics. 

Aurelia for having a great start back to school. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Hatty 

Freddie for his great map work in geography using the four 

cardinal points. 

Imi for her attitude to learning and fantastic work in our place 

value lesson in maths.  

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Lottie 

Bethany for  her independent writing. 

Bella for doing so well with her reading. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Stan and Johnny 

Dexter for his enthusiasm and effort in maths. 

Eli for an excellent attitude to all of his learning. 

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 

Bethany for showing great leadership skills suggesting new 

clubs and having innovative ideas. 

Sophie D for showing care and kindness to younger children.  



Hazel News 

 This week in nursery our story of the week has been Elmer. We have 

been learning about colours and patterns through various activities. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have had another great week.  They’ve been 

learning initial sounds in phonics and in maths they've been 

matching objects. 



Sycamore Class 



Birch Class 

Birch Class have had a super PE 

lesson outside today with our PE 

Coach, Mr Evans. 



Oak Class 

Oak Class has a fantastic PE session in the sunshine this week! 






